
GARDEN GROVE POLICE DEPARTMENT
INTRA-DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

To: Patricia Song

From: Amir EI-Farra, Chief of Police

Subject: Request for Sole Source Approval - Flock

Date: July 27, 2023

The Police Department requests that Flock Safety be considered a single source
vendor for the purchase of automated license plate reader (ALPR) cameras and
data storage for information collected from the cameras.

Several law enforcement agencies, including many in Orange County, use the Flock
Safety ALPR system. Utilizing this system will ensure compatibility with many of the
investigative units within the area. It will also enable the retrieval of ALPR data
within a matter of minutes.

In 2023, the Police Department approved the purchase of Flock ALPR cameras and
annual maintenance for each camera.

Flock Safety is the sole manufacturer and developer of the Flock Safety ALPR
Camera. Flock Safety is also the sole provider of the comprehensive monitoring,
processing, and machine vision services which integrate with the Flock Safety ALPR
Camera.

AmFr EI-Farra

Chief of Police

Prepared by:

Willie Holloway, Sergeant
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